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18th November 2022 
 
 
 
Dear Parent 

 
As you may know there is a vacancy on the Governing Body for a Parent Governor.  This position is a very important 
part of the machinery which deals with the running of BJPS and we welcome a parent who wants to be involved. 

 
            This role will provide you with the opportunity to:- 
 

 be the channel of communication between the parent body and the Governors; 

 have a vote on any decision made by the Governing Body; 

 be part of the body to whom the School is accountable; 

 be eligible to join a sub-committee which makes recommendations and decisions in all the various aspects of school 
life. 

 
     It is important that parents stand for election to the Governing Body so that the views of parents are represented.  
 
     Enclosed with this letter you will find a form which explains how you can be nominated to stand for election, or  
     to nominate another parent.  Please also write a brief statement about yourself to help parents to decide who to  
     vote for (if an election is needed).   
 

Governors are not expected to be instant experts.  Successful candidates will be provided with relevant information      
by the School, once they are elected, and it is expected that they will take part in training events to help them learn 
about their role.  

 
     Please remember that decisions taken by the Governing Body will affect your child’s  
     future education.  To make sure you have a voice in that decision making, please make every effort to take part  
     in this election. 
 
     If you have any questions with regard to the above, please do not hesitate to contact me through the School. 
 
      David Bondt, 
      Chair of Governors 

  

 


